
New Criminal Cases to February 5, 2011
 Contributed by MCSO
Monday, 07 February 2011
Last Updated Tuesday, 08 February 2011

 On January 28 a report was received of a burglary to an unoccupied house on KY 1567. The theft occurred between
January 1st and 25th. Perpetrator(s) removed screws from the back door to gain entry. Copper wiring had been stripped
from the house. Walls and ceilings had been damaged. 
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